

20<sup>th</sup> July 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you for your support this week and good communication. Although it was a challenge you were most supportive. As we get to the end of the term, please can child's Profiles and report comment sheets be returned to their class teacher.

Tomorrow outside the front of school we will have donated uniforms please help yourself if it is of use for the Autumn Term. Lots of parents have donated high-quality clothing. It will be outside school all day. Also, we have some free books on a trolley again free to a good home.

On Friday we will celebrate efforts cups and also a Year 6 Leavers Service. The children at St. Andrews' have worked exceptionally hard this year and their outcomes have been something to celebrate. Our Year 6 have been outstanding in both their achievements and also as role models to the rest of the school. We will miss them greatly but wish them every success.

On Friday Mrs Robinson and Mrs Starbuck will both retire from their posts as Teaching Assistants. They have both been in school for a number of years and supported and guided children through school to reach their potential. They will be greatly missed; we wish them all the best on their next journey.

Finally, I would like to thank you as parents for all you do and to all the staff of St Andrew's who are so committed to the children in our care. Through all the challenges we have, they are always child focused and do their best for our community. Have a safe and happy summer and we will see the children on Tuesday 6<sup>th</sup> of September.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson





